
                               QUADRING PARISH COUNCIL. 

 
                                                                       “Rossett”, 
                                                                                  Towndam Lane, 

                                                                                  Donington, 

                                                                                  Nr Spalding, 

                                                                                  Lincs.  PE11 4TR. 
 

The Parish Council met on Monday 13th. August 2018, under the 

Chairmanship of Coun. M. Clifft. 

The garage site had now been tidied up.     The Clerk had been 

correponding with Broadgate Builders regarding the Salem Burial Site. 

They had agreed to all matters regarding the fence and clearing of the 

site.   It was decided to ask for a sum of £3000 to go towards the upkeep 

of this siteand also to confirm that the site would be made safe. 

The reply from the Police regarding the Council not getting any 

feedback on arrests etc was put before the Council.  The Council 

thought that this reply contained no information needed and was in fact 

a standard letter. 

Couns Clifft and Young volunteered to go on the speed awareness 

course to try to alleviate the risk of speeding vehicles through the 

village. 

A plan from Mrs Clare met with disapproval as it was on a blind bend 

with no proper access and would not be in keeping with the rest of the 

homes in the area.   The proposed access belonged to the Parish 

Council and was the entrance to their allotments. 

Coun Beehoo was to ask Peter Verdegaal to eliminate the moles on the 

Playing Field, so that it could be made into a better surface. 

PCSO Abbotts told the Council that a stolen tractor and trailer had 

been recovered, and there had been a case of criminal damage in the 

village.  The speed team had been out, but no results were at hand as 

yet.  There was a Meeting on 12th. September of the full Council, with 

the Crime Commissioner. 

The Clerk was to speak to Gosberton Parish Council, to see who looks 

after their Playing Field grass cutting.    Coun Bingham's costs for 

clearing the grass on the Playing Field were to be put towards looking 

after the area. 

 

M.V.Stacey (Clerk to Quadring Parish Council). 

 

  

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

                                             

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


